
SIRIANNI YOUTZ 
SPOONEMORE 

 

999 THIRD AVENUE, SUITE 3650 
SEATTLE, WASHINGTON  98104 

TELEPHONE:  (206) 223-0303  FACSIMILE:  (206) 223-0246 
e-mail:  cyoutz@sylaw.com 

January 19, 2011 
 
BY EMAIL & UNITED PARCEL SERVICE 
records@utc.wa.gov • Tel. (360) 664-1234 
 
David Danner 
Secretary and Executive Director 
WASHINGTON STATE UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 

RE: WUTC Docket No. UT-042022 
Judd, et al., v. AT&T, et al. 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

I am counsel to Complainants Sandy Judd and Tara Herivel in this matter.  My 
office address and firm name have changed, as follows: 

SIRIANNI YOUTZ SPOONEMORE 
999 Third Avenue, Suite 3650 

Seattle, WA  98104 

Our phone and fax numbers and email addresses remain the same.  This change 
is effective immediately for myself and my partner Richard E. Spoonemore, on behalf of 
Complainants Sandy Judd and Tara Herivel. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

 Very truly yours, 

 SIRIANNI YOUTZ 
 MEIER & SPOONEMORE 

 /s/ Chris R. Youtz   

 Chris R. Youtz 
CRY:tr 
cc: Letty S.D. Friesen 
 Charles H.R. Peters/David C. Scott/Doug Snodgrass 
 Arthur A. Butler 
 Stephanie A. Joyce 
 Clients 


